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REQUEST FOR CONFERENCE SUPPORT FROM ARTS & SCIENCES

Arts & Sciences will consider requests to provide financial support for conferences held in Williamsburg which clearly provide faculty and students at the College with access to important scholarship and enhance the scholarly reputation of the College.  Support depends on available funds and how far in advance of the conference the request is made.  Requests are submitted to the contact dean for the department or program of the faculty contact. 

Conference/Symposium/Seminar, with name of professional association, if appropriate:

Date of request:           
W&M Faculty Contact:

         Dept/Program:

Number of attendees at previous meeting of conference:

Is the conference committed to coming to Williamsburg or are funds being requested to secure this commitment?

Date of conference, if known:

Non-W&M Co-sponsors, if any:

Will students, undergraduate or graduate, attend?

Funds already supporting conference: from W&M (name of unit and amount):






  from professional association or co-sponsors:

Total anticipated budget:

Request from Arts & Sciences:

Portion needed in advance (funds are normally given as reimbursement):

Benefit to the College of the conference (up to 100 words):

Submitted to (contact dean name):

Dean’s Signature:


      
__Approved
___Not Approved     Date 

The pdf of the signed request, indicating approval or non-approval, will be sent to the department/program, Charles Center, Reves Center, Vice Provost for Research, and Provost’s office. Faculty members may request funds from other units. 
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